Planning Meeting 
April 7th 2021
7:15pm - 7:27pm

Officer In Charge - Mike Ilardi 
Chair - Mike Stocknoff 

In Attendance: Mike Stocknoff, Mike Ilardi, Scot Desort, Roger Crook, Charlie Bogusat, Steve Koenigsberg, Pat Degnan, Barry Mendelson, Mike Friedman, Kristen Neu, Stu Kipilman, Dan Grant. 

1. Site Manager has contacted Jimmy Concrete and they are looking to determine a start date on the A-Field Bridge.

2. Beach 1 parking lot update. Fierro Engineering was here to take site measurements and topographically measurements. We are waiting for their report. 

3. Site manager is continuing to investigate plumbing contractors for the firepits. We continue to investigate all options as each contractor has a different idea. We are also in contact with the town regarding what our obligations to the town might be.

A Planning /Exterior Clubhouse renovation Sub-Committee has been created to handle daily interactions with ENV and contractors during the renovation. The Sub-Committee will include: Mike Ilardi, Mike Stocknoff, Roger Crook, Scot Desort and Charlie Bogusat . Any sub-committee meetings will be reflected in monthly Planning Committee minutes. 
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